Thank you after informational interview

Steven Kher Old Street Jbeil Keserwan Lebanon

April 1, 2012

Dr. William Azar Senior Vice President, Professional Services Pet Depot Inc. Golden Center Amchit

Dear Dr. Azar,

Thank you for taking the time to discuss career opportunities with me. The in-store veterinary care program you are leading sounds like a promising initiative. I remain enthusiastic about Pet Depot and look forward to speaking with Chris Daou and Jack Zgheib.

As we discussed, I have enclosed my resume for your review. I believe that my financial planning abilities and team experiences would allow me to make a significant contribution to Pet Depot's Strategic Planning Team.

Please let me know if you learn of any appropriate opportunities. Thank you again for your time.

Sincerely,

Signature

Steven Kher

stevenkher@mba2012.hbs.edu +961 9 662 449